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Dear City Council,
I would like to express my feelings regarding the construction of the gazebo at 116 Farrell Road in Maple.

I know Ruslan and his family for over 20 years and can say that he is a valuable member of our community who
supports not just his family but also the neighbors in different ways. I live with my family in the same area and I
see how he tries to improve the image of our neighborhood, to bring something special for his family and
specifically for his wife who had a hips replacement surgery and heeds his care daily.

The doctor recommended her the physiotherapy to recover faster and feel better and as you may know, the
water is the best tool to bring her back to the normal and healthy life. This is why he installed the jacuzzi and

built the gazebo to keep some privacy for his wife.

Furthermore, I want to add that he brought very interesting artistic sight to our boring neighborhood which
looks much the same as many others. Now, thanks Ruslan's energy and efforts we have a nice distinction and I
can say that people take notice of that and like it.

I hope that you will approve the gazebo construction and support Ruslan's efforts to foster the sick wife.
If you have any questions please call me at_.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Best regards,

Nataliya Makhalik,
130 Farrell Road





